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From: TIGHE, Sean (COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST) 
Sent: 18 February 2017 15:22 
To: Doctor ZA COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST) 
Cc: JAYARAM, Ravi (COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST); BREAREY, Stephen 

(COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST); GIBBS, John (COUNTESS OF 
CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST); HOLT, Susie (COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL 
NHS FOUNDATION TRUST; Doctor V - (COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION 
TRUST); MCGUIGAN, Michael (COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST); 
SALADI, Murthy (COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST) 

Subject: Re: Letter from Tony Chambers 

Sensitivity: Confidential 

Ian Harvey told me that your letter of 10/2 has been shared verbatim with the coroner and the authors of the two 
reports. He said it was clearly their duty to do so. Therefore you can be assured that the coroner knows that you still 
have concerns and that you think further forensic investigation is required. 
Sean 

Sent from my iPad 

On 17 Feb 2017, at 18:36,; Doctor ZA ;(COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST) 

<s. Doctor ZA wrote: 

I am possibly just too jaded and distrustful now, but I worry what the coroner has been told. If he has 
been given our letter from 10/2 then this quite clearly points out our concerns and we have to wait for 
his response. 

I am happy with the basic jist of the two letters and will have a think about specific wording over the 
weekend. 

Thank you for your help and support Sean. 

I hope those of you who are off this coming week, have a well deserved and restful break (stop checking 
your emails!) and Murthy, John and I eagerly await your return. 

Doctor ZA 

From: TIGHE, Sean (COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST) 
Sent: 17 February 2017 10:58 
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